Entries from the Oxfor Eigh
School graphic arts class were
presented to the Oxford Main |
Street Project committee. Each
member of the commi Ve '
on his or her favorite logo with |
Jared’s logo bemg the top con-
&eﬂder. .

The award for the chosen logo
was $500. Jared, his family and
his graphic arts teacher, Beth
Campbell, attended the award
ceremony where the Chair of

the Oxford Main Street Project,
Kathleen O’Neil, yreseﬁi;ed hxm -
with the check.

- Jared also received a Certzﬁ-
cation that acknowledged his |
accomplishment. Jared designed §
2 logo that used the Oxford Main

Street Project’s tagline “A Path
I‘Im)ugh Nature to Progress.” '

The mission of the Oxford Main
Street is to create and build a
pedestrian/bicycle ﬁ'xendly path- '
way along Oxford’s riverside giv-
ing residents access to munieipal |
Juildings, churches local busi-
aesses and nature.

“The committee is looking for-
ward to wnrkmg with the com:
nunity in the nearfut\zretahelp
nake this vision a reahty, saxd '
Ms. O’Nell

ngect Commzttee. 0 ,
comm}ttee, Kathleen O'Neil (left), presented
Jare&mththe%ﬁﬁawardattownhs}i ~ ;




